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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

                                      Office of Labor Relations

June 17, 2002

General Notice 2002-11

TO:
Labor Relations Designees and Chief Financial Officers

SUBJECT:
Reduction in Personal Services

Each agency head is required to submit a plan on how they will handle the 5% reduction in personal services.  The requirements of the plan are outlined in Secretary Ryan’s memorandum to Agency heads dated June 14, 2002.  

If layoffs are to be part of your Agency’s plan, you must include the classification of each employee who has been identified to receive a layoff notice and the number of employees in each such classification.  You should be aware that agency heads have been notified that all vacancies have been cancelled as of June 13, 2002.  

It is important that all agencies have current seniority lists prepared by bargaining unit.  This is, of course, in addition to the requirement to update the A&R seniority information sent to you last week.  

Agency Labor Relations Designees with questions may contact Linda J. Yelmini at 418-6446.  Chief Financial Officers or their designees with questions about the plans should contact their budget analyst.  All other questions should be directed to the agency personnel office.

Linda J. Yelmini




John Bacewicz

Linda J. Yelmini




John Bacewicz

Director of Labor Relations


Acting Executive Budget Officer
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